
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Twenty Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year C 
22nd September 2019 

 

Gospel 

Jesus does not wish for ownership to be understand in a negative way. Indeed, he affirms 
financial responsibility. However, he had observed how people had become obsessed with 
wealth. They had become grasping and greedy. This is contrary to true discipleship that 
embraces holy charity.  
 

 
 

 
 

Holy Communion Programme 
 The number of enrolments has been quite high with almost 200 children expected to celebrate their First 
Holy Communion over the weekend of 23rd/24th November. 
 
After Masses this weekend, parents are asked to return their enrolment forms with $20 and collect another 
form to indicate their preferences for workshops. Please complete this form before leaving church. With 
thanks. 

 

 
 

Parish Pastoral Council 

A meeting has been scheduled for this coming Tuesday 24 September at 7:00 PM. The duration of the 
meeting is 90 minutes and followed by light refreshments. The meeting will include a reflection by Xavier 
Crimmins about possibilities for evangelisation with discussion to follow. All our parishioners are welcome 
to attend. 

 

 

 



 

 

Inter-Parish Golf Day ~ 3rd November 

 It’s on again. After a few difficulties earlier in the year, a date has been set in concrete for the 

2019 golf day. Camden normally provides a team of about 20 golfers. The cost of the day is just 

$40 and includes green fees, an evening meal and prizes. The locals always provide a freshly 

made roll as people arrive. And – this is so important – that after years of near misses, our own 

parish has won the event in 2017 and in 2018 and will try to make 2019 a hat trick.  

 

 

 

Upcoming 2019 Liturgical Ministry Training Events 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion and Adult Altar Servers 

Xavier Conference Centre, Wollongong Saturday 23 November 2019 10am-2pm 

Members of the Diocesan Liturgical Commission will lead two sessions in the morning covering the common ministry 

of Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion and will lead another session after lunch for Adult Altar Servers. Morning 

tea and lunch will be provided. If interested in attending, please advise Father Joe / Father Michael or Elizabeth during 

parish office hours. Thanks. 


